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Hannoversche Motorsport Club e. V.
Hegerwisch 24
30823 Garbsen
Garbsen, Germany
November 21, 2023

On the occasion of the 100th anniversary of the Hannoversche Motorsport Club e. V.
Dear members of the Hannoversche Motorsport Club e. V.

The Hannoversche Motorsport Club e. V. in the ADAC was founded on November 23, 1923 and looks
back on its 100-year history this year. On behalf of the Fédération Européenne du Modélisme
Automobile (FEMA), it is my pleasure and honor to congratulate the HMC on this extraordinary
anniversary.

In its 100-year history, the HMC has developed from a motorcycle club to a motorsport club with an
international reputation. For many years, the active car, motorcycle and classic car drivers were known
and appreciated far beyond the borders of Hannover. In the long history of the HMC, countless sporting
and personal successes have been celebrated, which have established the high reputation of the HMC.

The year 1957, with the construction of the Heidering speed model car race track near Kaltenweide,
marked a milestone in the history of the HMC for speed model car drivers. With the two speed model
car races held every year on the Heidering, the HMC is a permanent fixture on the international racing
calendar and attracts drivers from all over Europe year after year. With its idyllic location and the
lovingly and painstakingly maintained Heidering, the speed model car races organized by the HMC are
a highlight of the racing season.

For many years, the HMC has also repeatedly hosted European championships for speed model cars,
which have even attracted guest drivers from the USA and Australia. Most recently in 2018, the
European Championship at the Heidering was one of the best-attended races in speed model car
history. Today, the speed model car drivers of the HMC are known, appreciated and, if you have to
compete against them, feared on the European, American and Australian continents.

I would like to express my personal thanks and appreciation to the HMC and in particular to all the
members who have worked tirelessly for the HMC and our sport. The entire speed model car
community is looking forward to many more years in which we can be guests at the HMC on the
Heidering and wishes the HMC much success and joy in its continued existence.

Sincerely

/ 7 Lo, Q\A‘“L

Michael Schmutz
President of the Fédération Européenne du Modélisme Automobile (FEMA)
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